
 
 
 

   Monks Coppenhall Academy 

& Day Nursery 
 

Remer Street, Crewe, Cheshire, CW1 4LY 
 

Telephone: (01270) 814040 
 

E-mail:  admin@monkscoppenhall.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Principal:  Mrs Pamela Simpson B.Ed, NPQH, LLE 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

The following information will help prepare for the upcoming residential 

trip to PGL Winmarleigh Hall. 

Departure 

Date: Sunday 9th June 2024 

Meeting Time: 12:30pm for a coach departure between 1pm and 

1:30pm. 

Children will bring their luggage, including sleeping bag and pillow, into 

the academy hall on arrival and must see me (Mr Watts), so that I know 

you have arrived. 

Labelled medication must be given to Miss Marshall on arrival by an adult. 

Children must have inhalers with them if they have asthma, or the 

departure will be delayed. 

Return 

Date: Wednesday 12th June 2024 

Return Time: Approximately 2:30pm 

Children will be able to leave the Academy as soon as they arrive back as 

long as an adult is collecting them. The children will be collected from the 

academy hall. Children will not be able to walk home on their own.  

Adults will need to collect medication from Miss Marshall on return. 

Please see another copy of the packing list overleaf to help with your 

preparation.  

Kind Regards 

 

Mr Watts 

Vice Assistant Principal 
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